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Hi everyone and welcome back, we hope that you have enjoyed a restful summer. 

It has been wonderful welcoming our new pupils into class and learning all about their fantastic 
adventures over the six weeks. 

Please see your child’s home school book for daily updates on what your child is doing in school 
and keep your eyes peeled for our Autumn coffee morning. We’d love to see you there! 

If you have any queries please contact the office, leave a note in your child’s home school diary 
or email us at sarah.garbett@saxon.set.org. 

We hope to have a wonderful start to the year! Please let us know if we can help with anything! 
- Willow Class Team 

 

Jo 

 

 

Our topic this term is “All about my Family Map and Yours”. 

If at all possible, please use the Evidence for Learning app or my email address to send over pictures of 
your children having fun with their loved ones, it would be wonderful for them to share this as part of 
our topic and maybe even make some art out of it! 

Hayley Amy Deb Sarah M Sarah G—Teacher 
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This half term we will be 
looking at Cells. We’re 
very lucky to be sharing a 
small garden and so will 
be able to grow our own 
plants, dissect them and 
look at their cells using 
microscopes! 

 

In English, this half 
term, we will be looking 
at diaries and reports. 
Our book focus will be 
The Diary of a Wimpy 
Kid. 

In Maths, this half term, 
we will be learning about: 

• Addition 

• Subtraction 

• Multiplication 

• Division 

 

Willow class will have cooking 
every Wednesday afternoon with 
Tania our food tech teacher. Pupils 
will bring home a sample of their 
cooking, so be sure to check their 
bags for goodies! 

  

 

Our rebound session will take place on Monday afternoons and we will be working on our physical 
skills during this session. 

Hydro will be on a Friday morning. Hydro will be on a rota session and we will send a text out on 
a Monday to inform you if your child has hydro that week. Please send in a swimming kit and two 
towels in if it is your child’s turn. Thank you! 

We will also be having a PE session every other Monday afternoon.  

 

 
Please send in snacks and squash 

for your child, if needed.  Drinks 

are available throughout the day 

and we stop for snacks mid-

morning. 

 
As the weather can still be warm in 

September, please continue to send in sun 

cream.  As the weather gets cooler, please 

send in suitable clothes for going outside.  

We will be doing forest school on Thursdays on a bi-weekly 

basis, starting Thursday 10th September. 

 

Willow Class will be doing Tuck Shop 
every Friday this year. If your child 
would like to buy something from Tuck 
Shop, please send them in with some 
money on a Friday with a note in their 
diary. 


